Community City of Boston
Preservation Mayor Martin J. Walsh

REVIEWED

By City Clerk at 11:20 am, Dec 01, 2020

December 1, 2020

Maureen Feeney, City Clerk
Office of the City Clerk
Boston City Hall, Room 601
Boston, MA 02201

ATTN: Public Meeting Notices

Clerk Feeney:

This letter serves to inform you that the City of Boston’s Community Preservation
Committee will hold a meeting on Thursday, December 3, 2020 from 12:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m.

The meeting will be held virtually and not in person. Members of the public can
participate in the meeting by going to our Zoom Meeting link or calling 1-646-558-8656

and entering the meeting id 737 407 5765 #.

The Community Preservation Committee will discuss their priorities for the 2021
application round and will begin reviewing the affordable housing applications received for
the 2021 round.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 617-635-4457 or via email at
meghan.aldridge@boston.gov.

Sincerely,

Meghan Aldridge
Chief of Staff
Office of Administration & Finance


https://zoom.us/j/7374075765
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Community City of Boston

Preservation Mayor Martin J. Walsh
Agenda

e Welcome & Introductions
e Meeting Minutes
e Discussion regarding 2021 Application Round Priorities

e 2021 Affordable Housing Application Presentation by staff from the Department of
Neighborhood Development

e Other Business



